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Voluntary Administrator Appointed 
 

Veriluma Limited (ASX: VRI, Veriluma or Company) advises Jamieson Louttit of Jamieson Louttit 
& Associates were appointed Voluntary Administrators (“Administrators”) of the Company and its 
wholly owned subsidiary ‘Veriluma Software Pty Limited’ by a resolution of its Directors pursuant to 
Section 436A of the Corporations Act 2001 (Cth).  

The board has fully considered all of it’s known options and believes this is the best route to preserve 
shareholder value at this time. 

The Administrators are undertaking an urgent assessment of the Company. The objective of the 
Administrators is to work closely with the board, management, employees and prospective 
customers to quickly restructure and determine the appropriate strategy for the business.  

For all further enquiries please contact: 
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